
Ravelston Park – Representation 031 

To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston Park Pavilion and adjacent land CAT 
 
Hi 
 

Regarding the consultation on the above. 
 

I and my family, (my wife and two sons, all resident in Blackhall), are supportive of this development. Our reasons 
include the following: 

• Blackhall Nursery and the children and families of Blackhall urgently need a new, fit-for-purpose home 
(10 new places would be created, taking the total from 30 places to 40) 

• The need for a small community meeting space to complement existing options was identified through 
community consultation 

• Residents and community groups need changing spaces/accessible toilets so the Park and woods can 
be used for fresh air, exercise and recreation for all ages. 

Kind regards 
 
Martin Bowden 
REDACTED 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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